Mayor Fred Froehlich called a special meeting of the Nicollet City Council to order at 5:00 pm on
October 21, 2019, at City Hall.

In addition to Mayor Froehlich; Council members Mary Wels, Matt Anthony, Tom Rieke and Jim Anderson
were in attendance. Staff present: Vanessa Drill.

The purpose of this special meeting was to discuss: Section 10 — Assessment Computations of the
Nicollet Assessment Policy
The current policy states that 60 percent will be assessed for certain improvements. The council
will meet to discuss the possibility of changing the policy to be 50 percent assessed.

Changing section 10, assessment computation of the Nicollet assessment Policy that 50 percent will be
assessed for certain improvements was approved on a motion which was made by M. Wels, which was
seconded by J. Anderson, and which carried with all voting in favor.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:41 p.m. which was approved on a motion which
was made by M. Wels, which was seconded by J. Anderson and which carried with all voting in favor.

Vanessa Drill, City Clerk/Treasurer



